
July 23, 2018 
 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE STURGIS CITY COUNCIL 

 

The Common Council of the City of Sturgis met in special session starting at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, July 

23, 2018 at City Hall, 1040 Harley-Davidson Way. Present: Mayor Mark Carstensen. Alderpersons Jason 

Anderson, Mike Bachand, Rhea Crane, Steve Keszler, Terry Keszler, David Martinson, Ronald 

Waterland and Beka Zerbst. Also present: City Manager Daniel Ainslie and City Attorney Barnier.  

Absent: none 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

Mayor Carstensen led everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Motion by T. Keszler, second by Waterland and carried with all members present voting yes to 

unanimously approve the agenda. 

 

Discussion was held on 3 schematics for remodeling City Hall. Jarod Carda from Co-Op Architects gave 

a presentation describing the changes that would be made.  There are several items that would be 

addressed with this remodel: ease of paying your utility bill; being ADA compliant; safety for the 

employees; a new HVAC system and having additional space for growth. After much discussion, it was 

decided that this would be brought to the Council at the August 20, 2018 meeting. 

 

Other items discussed: 

• Roger Scheiman and Connie Meyer stated their concerns about not having bathrooms at Harley 

Davidson Rally Point. 

• Bonnie Alberts stated her concerns about having a special meeting at City Hall for the 

presentation on remodeling City Hall.    

 

Councilor Terry Keszler discussed with the Council the noise ordinance and the loud music on Main 

Street last Saturday night. 

 

Motion by Waterland seconded by Zerbst and carried with all members present voting yes to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:49 pm. 
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